
 

Figure 1 - Proposed vegetation removal is within the unmade road reserve to the north of 134 Hereford Road (Aerial image taken 20 January 2022 – Post Storm and before removal of seven 
trees) 

 

 



 

 

Figure 2 - Subject Site on 4 April 2021 (Pre-storm) 

 

 



 

 

Figure 3 - Looking at the subject site from the north-eastern stretch of Kookaburra Lane 

 



 

Figure 4 - Looking at the site from the bend on Kookaburra Lane 

 



 

Figure 5 - Looking at the subject site from outside 134 Hereford Road 



 

Figure 6 - Looking at the subject site from the southside of 134 Hereford Road 



 

Figure 7 - Looking at the subject site from the corner of Kookaburra Lane and Hereford Road 


